
Dear Oregon legislators,  
 
I'm writing to support SB 978 and 2013, gun violence prevention bills that will be discussed by the 
legislature on April 2. Both bills offer common-sense solutions needed for public safety and will not 
impact responsible gun owners. 
 
Please send these bills to the next step for a vote. 
 
Thank you,  
Diane Peterson  
Springfield, OR  
 


